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Change of EDI Banking Information for the Prince Edward Island Securities Commission

Effective September 23, 2002, the SEDAR EDI banking information for the Prince Edward
Island Securities Commission will change.  Electronic payments by subscribers in SEDAR will
automatically be directed into the new account described below.  The financial institutions have
all made the necessary changes to subscriber accounts.

Account Name: Prince Edward Island Securities Commission
Financial Institution: Royal Bank of Canada
Financial Institution #: 0003
Transit #: 05054
Account #: 1013481

In preparation for this change, SEDAR will not be sending any payments to the financial
institutions after the 2:45pm run on Friday, September 20, 2002.  Payments received after 2:45pm
will be held and sent for settlement to the financial institutions at 11:45 am on Monday,
September 23, 2002.

For more information, please contact your local SEDAR Customer Service Representative
or the CDS INC. Helpdesk at 1-800-291-5381.
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